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Seneca’s clothing store, The Boutique, is back and ready to bring you trendy summer fashion

styles. 

For the first time in more than two years, The Boutique’s on-campus store at Newnham

Campus will be open from noon to 4 p.m. on Thursday, June 2, Thursday, June 9 and

Thursday, June 16. 

The Boutique’s online store will be open from Monday, May 30 to Sunday, June 19.

Check out The Boutique in-person or on-campus to learn about this seasons trends and the

latest promotions.
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